TR: Invitation to HFGW Team

Transferts

Le 11/05/2017, a 20:13, "Robert"
<drrobertbakerjr@gmail.com> a écrit :

Dear Mounir,

| read with interest your paper on the Ganzfeld
protocol and your references to SETI and high-
frequency gravitational waves (HFGWSs).

Based upon your great interest in HFGWs as
expressed at your wonderful luncheon at the
Peninsula Hotel, | would like to invite you to be
an "International Corresponding, Senior
Scientific Advisor, France, " of the
"GravWave®Team."” Please read the webpage
www.gravwave.com. ENTER it and then read the
section on the GravWave®Team. If you agree to
be a member (no responsibilities except to
advise me when you desire, concerning
HFGWSs), then | would need for you to send me
the following: A photo of you and a brief
biography. There are examples of biographies
on the webpage.

Please advise me if you agree to be a member.
Warm regards to you and Sabrina,

Dr. Baker




Le 3 aott 2019 a 19:51, Robert
<drrobertbakerjr@gmail.com> a écrit :

FABULOUS — just WONDERFUL!! Thank you so very
much for the Video Mounir.

As to your membership on the HFGW Team, we will
miss you very much, but | do understand “conflict of
interest.” If at any point you feel like returning just let
me know!

| did not hear the Soundtrack, but | am sure it is there.

Bob





